
HEU CLERICAL  
SUBCOMMITTEE CONTEST 

Enter for your chance to WIN an e-reader!
Our popular clerical mascot – Fredrica – is about to turn six years old.  

Members of HEU’s clerical team have expressed a desire to update Fredrica to a more modern “look” to represent our  
clerical job family. Keep in mind she’s meant to be a caricature – that’s part of her appeal.

RULES AND REGULATIONS: Contest participants must provide their name, work site and email. Only one entry per person. Members of the HEU clerical subcommittee, Provincial 
Executive and HEU staff are not eligible for the draw. Only members of HEU’s clerical job family are eligible for the draw. HEU will add your email to its Clerical Action Network list and will 
occasionally send you union-related news and information. HEU reserves the right to disqualify any entry if it determines that the contest rules have been violated. A single winning contest 
entry will be randomly selected from all eligible entries for the prize. The union’s determination of the winning entry will be final. 

Please choose your favourite Fredrica from the four options provided, and send us an email at 
<clericalworkers@heu.org>. Tell us which Fredrica you like best (each version is numbered). Your name  
and email will be entered into our contest. The contest closes at 5:00 p.m. on April 30, 2012. A random name 
will be drawn on May 1 – “May Day” (to celebrate workers). The winner will receive a brand new e-reader.  
HEU will arrange to have the prize shipped to the winner. No cash equivalent or substitutions.
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How to enter:


